
Caltrans closes right lane of
NB Fairview Road 405 Freeway
overpass
The  California  Department  of  Transportation  (Caltrans)  has
closed the right lane of NB Fairview Road overpass on the NB
I405 due to water damage.

The partial closure will be in effect Monday, May 16, 2016
through Monday, May 23, 2016. Bicyclists are advised to use
extra caution as the pavement may be uneven.

Caltrans appreciates the public’s patience while we perform
this work.

For more information, you may contact the District 12 Public
information Office at (949) 724-2000 or log on to the Caltrans
website at www.dot.ca.gov/dist12.
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